
J □ HN E_ KING 

October 24, 1947 

Dear Am.on: 

It is with much regret tha.t I am unable to 

accept your kind invitation to attend the unveiling 

of the Will Rogers Equestrian Monument and the pre­

ceding luncheon at Shady Oak Farm on November 4th. 

However, thank you kindly for the invitation. 

With all good wises, I am 

Mr. Amon G. carter, 
P . o. Box 1036, 
Fort Worth, Texas. 

Sincerely, 


